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Newsletter 26                                                                                           Friday, 21st April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this Newsletter finds you and your families well and that you all enjoyed the Easter Break. 
 

Charles III Coronation Celebration Plans – Friday 5th May 
We are having a Coronation Celebration Day on Friday 5th May. All children can dress up as a Queen or King in red, 
white and blue. At lunch-time there will be a Coronation Street-Party on the playground. Please bring a packed lunch 
banquet fit for a King! Our new Catering Company Clever Chefs have been asked to offer a meat and vegetarian options 
packed lunch for the day for Free School Meals (which includes all of Reception, Ash and Cedar Class) and for any 
parents who would like to purchase a school packed lunch. We will not be offering hot food on this day because of the 
outdoor picnic. There will be an Art Competition which will involve producing a special design for Coronation Mug – this 
should include the Union Jack and an image of King Charles III. After the Coronation Lunch we are also going to have a 
Big Help Out, volunteering to tidy our own small community. 
 
Headteacher’s Awards Assembly 

Today, we celebrated:  Enoch and Poppy (FS2); Olivia and Ella-Mai (Y1); Tina-Louise and Alex (Y2), Ethan and Brooke 
(Y3); Lucy and Evan (Y4); Josie and Sienna (Y5); Jamie, Lena and Jack (Y6).  
Huge congratulations to these children who have demonstrated Kindness through their behaviour and learning this 
week and they are role-models for us all. 

Aspiration, Respect, Resilience and Community form our other core Values. 
 

Team Points Cup Winners 

 

Today, Blue House won the trophy for achieving the most Team Points and they had an extra playtime this afternoon. 

Very well done. The Team Captains add up the team points in each class and they give 4 points to the winning team, 3 

points for second place, 2 points for third place and 1 point for fourth place. 

The Attendance Cup 

Congratulations to Maple Class who have won the weekly attendance trophy. This is a fantastic achievement and 

the children in Maple should be very proud of their attendance this week. 
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The Carrot Cup  

Congratulations to Ash Class who have won the Carrot Cup for the Spring Term 2023. As you know children can earn 

CARROTs (Courtesy And Respect Reward Orange Tokens) when they model good behaviour and manners as they go 

around the school and during playtimes. They can also be awarded CARROT tokens by the Headteacher and other adults 

for particularly good work and helping out around the school. 

 

1. Ash 158 

2. Beech  156 

3. Hazel 140 

4. Cedar 132 

5. Maple 117 

6. Willow 113 

7. Acorn 74 

Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – April 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. 
The latest Online Safety Newsletter includes important information on: 

 How to make sure your child is being kind online; 

 Top Internet Manners; 

 What you should do if your child is being bullied online; 

 The dangers of Sendit; 
 

Dates for the Diary 

School Closed – Spring Bank Holiday Monday 1st May 

Parents Evening 1 – 3.00-5.30pm Tuesday 2nd May 

Parents Evening 2 – 3.00-5.30pm Wednesday 3rd May 

School Coronation Celebration Day – Coronation Art in the 
morning and the Big Help in the afternoon 

Friday 5th May 

School Closed – King Charles III’s Coronation Bank Holiday 

 

Monday 8th May 

Key Stage 2 SATs Week – for Year 6 – Maple Class From Tuesday 9 May to Friday 12 May 2023 

Salisbury Schools’ Mini Marathon Saturday 20th May 

Year 6 Residential at Osmington Bay 

 

Wednesday 24th May to Friday 26th May 

Final Day of Term 5 Friday 26th May 

First Day of Term 6 Monday 5th June 

Whole School Art Day Friday 16th June 

The Jesse Jones Cup – Football Tournament Monday 19th June 

Y5 Singing at Salisbury Cathedral Thursday 22nd June 

Y1 Trip to the Winchester Science Museum & Planaterium Thursday 29th June 

Y2 Trip to the Titanic Museum in Southampton Thursday 6th July 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly Monday 24th July – 9.30am (only for Y6 parents) 

Final Day of the Summer Term Monday 24th July – 1pm Finish for all pupils 

Kind regards, 
M Kitley 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 
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